
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Our New School Logo  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Following the decision by Powys County Council to merge Mount Street Infants School, Mount 
Street Junior School and Cradoc C.P. School, the Council is now moving forward with the plans to 
establish a new primary school. The aim of this newsletter is to keep you updated on any new 
developments. Further editions will be issued regularly up until the new school opens. 
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The Temporary Governing Body 
agreed our new school logo at 
their meeting held on Thursday 06 
June 2024. 
 

The design was chosen from a 
shortlist of eight and was the 
design that the School Community 
voted as their favourite from the 
survey in our Newsletter Edition 7. 
 

Since the survey closed, our 
school uniform design company 
PrintsofWales has enhanced the 
original logo drawing. This logo 
will now feature as part of our 
school uniform, on our school 
letterhead and on our new 
campus signage.  
 

 Our Logo Winner 
 
Our chosen logo was one of over 
thirty submitted earlier this year 
before shortlisting took place.  

 
Our new school logo was designed 
by a pupil from Cradoc C.P. School. 

Many congratulations! 

 
Next month our winner will receive 
a certificate and a prize of a  

WH Smith Gift Voucher valued at 
£40.00 All the other pupils who had 
their artwork shortlisted, will 
receive a certificate and a small 
thank you gift.  
 

Thank you  
 

Ysgol Golwg Pen y Fan Temporary 
Governing Body (TGB) would like to 
thank every child who submitted an 
entry into the Logo Competition.  
 

The standard was exceedingly high, 
and the selection process was very 
carefully deliberated by the School 
Name / Uniform / Logo TGB Subgroup 
before recommending to the full 
Temporary Governing Body.  

 

Chair of the Temporary Governing 
Body Jess Williams said ‘I am 
delighted with both our new school 
name and our new school logo which 
marks the start of a new era. Thank 
you to all three schools, especially to 
all the staff involved with their time 
and effort in supporting the children 
in entering the competition, it is really 
appreciated.’ 
 

 



 

 

Diary Dates – Reminder   

Meeting  Day  Date  Time  Location  

Transition for Year 2-3 
parents / carers with 
children at Mount Street 
Junior  

Thursday  13/06/2024  16:00  Mount 
Street  

Junior 
School 

Transition for New 
School Year R 

parents / carers with 
children starting at 
Mount Street Infant in 
September 2024  

Tuesday  02/07/2024 

Please attend one 
session 

Session 1: 
09:00 

 

Session 2: 
15:00 

Mount 
Street 

 Infant 
School 

Transition for New 
School Year R 

Parents / carers with 
children starting at 
Cradoc in  

September 2024 

Thursday  27/06/2024 15:30 – 16:30  

This is a Drop 
In event 

Cradoc C P 
School 

Meet New Headteacher 
Mrs Sarah Court 

Informal drop in session 
with refreshments for all 
parents / carers with 
children at Cradoc 

Tuesday  18/06/2024  15:00 – 15:30 

 

 

 

18:00 – 18:30 

Cradoc C P 
School  

 

 

Additional 
session 

Meet New Headteacher 
Mrs Sarah Court 

Informal drop in session 
with refreshments for all 
parents / carers with 
children at Mount Street 
Infant 

Wednesday 19/06/2024  15:00 – 15:30  Mount 
Street  

Infant 
School 

Meet New Headteacher 
Mrs Sarah Court 

Informal drop in session 
with refreshments for all 
parents / carers with 
children at Mount Street 
Junior 

Thursday  20/06/2024  15:00 – 15:30  Mount 
Street  

Junior 
School 

 

 

 

Please Note the table below is in meeting type order and not in chronological date order. 

 

Newsletter Issue 10 
Our next Newsletter will be sent around the end of June. 

 

 

 

 

Mae’r ddogfen hon hefyd ar gael yn Gymraeg / This document is also available in Welsh. 

 


